
 
CIR/55/2023-2024                                                                                                             Date: 18 th March, 2024  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Amanora School! 

As we draw the curtains on another academic session, I find immense gratification in reflecting on the 
successes and milestones we have achieved together. This year has been marked by a plethora of 
memorable moments and significant accomplishments, alongside our steadfast commitment to nurturing 
the holistic development of our students. 

At Amanora, we believe learning encompasses both achievement and growth, requiring adaptability and 
support from all. This year, our dedication to excellence led to remarkable successes in academics, 
olympiads, literary competitions, quizzes, sports, and co-curricular events. 

Furthermore, our commitment to holistic development has been evident through the seamless execution 
of a diverse array of activities, from club engagements and exhibitions to enriching field trips and Model 
United Nations simulations. The vibrant energy of our campus, coupled with spirited inter-house 
competitions, has contributed to a dynamic and enriching educational experience for all. Let's renew our 

commitment to educational excellence and look forward to continued growth and success. 

As we prepare for the term end and the start of a new academic year, we furnish herein, the details of 
the YEAR-END SCHEDULE and important dates that will assist you to plan the period ahead effectively. 

PTM for grades Nursery to VIII is scheduled for 28th March 2024. The time slots are as follows: 
 
Roll No. 1 to 10 – 9:00 am to 10:00 am 
Roll No. 11 to 20 – 10:00 am – 11:00 am 
Roll No. 21 to 30 – 11:00 am to 12:00 pm 
Roll No. 31 onwards – 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm 
 
New Academic session for Grades I to IX will commence from 4th April 2024 (timings 7:30am to 2:00pm). 
Preprimary classes will commence in June 2024. Reopening date and time schedule for the same will be 
shared subsequently. 
 
The details of uniform, Books, Stationery and Yardstick distribution has been shared with you via Circulars 
49, 50 and 53.  
 
Meanwhile request you to fill Google Form for Student and Parent ID card for the Academic 
Year 2024-25 on the link provided below: 
 
Student and Parent ID card – Google Link - : https://u.nskc.in/240232015RJ5J7  
 
Also fill in details if you are interested in availing school transport for the Academic Year 2024-25 latest 
by 20th March 2024 on the link provided below: 

https://u.nskc.in/240232015RJ5J7


 
 
Transport Request Form- Google Link-  https://forms.gle/A94Ejiv25gKko5f59  
 
Parents are also requested to update their ward’s Adhaar Card and submit its photocopy to the Class 
Teacher on the day of PTM. This is mandatory to update the records on SARAL and UDISE+. 
 
I also request the parents to clear all the pending dues, if applicable, before the closure of this academic 
year. 

Thanking you for your kind cooperation and looking forward to a happier, healthier and more fruitful 
Academic year 2024-2025 

Best regards,   

For Amanora School                                                                                                                                                                                                        

              

 

 

Ms. Meera Nair  

Director - Principal  

 

https://forms.gle/A94Ejiv25gKko5f59

